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Dear Parents and Carers,
As tomorrow is the last day of term, students are
welcome to wear mufti tomorrow. Sonny and Alexia
will be cooking tacos for everyone, and K-2 will be
preparing recess (fruit and custard). There will be no
cost for families.

Students will return to school on Tuesday, 18th July.
Staff will be at school on Monday, 17th July,
undertaking professional development. We hope
everyone has a safe and happy holiday and we look
forward to seeing everyone in Term 3!

Athletics
Sonny and Ivy represented the school at the Small
Schools' Athletics carnival last week. They both gave
it their all, and we are proud of their efforts.
Congratulations to Sonny who came first in senior
boys' long jump and the 100m race, and he will now
compete at the Clarence District Carnival next term.

Premier's Spelling Bee
This week we ran a spelling bee at school to see who
our top spellers are to send off to the next round of
the Premier's Spelling Bee. Alexia will be the Stage 3
representative. Due to illnesses/absences, we have
rescheduled the Stage 2 spelling bee to tomorrow.
The year 2 students also participated, and Charlotte
came out on top after a tough contest with Jax and
Zephyr.
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WEEK 10 TERM 2 TERM 3 CALENDAR







Mon 17 Jul  - Staff Development Day

Tues 18 Jul - Students return

Wed 26 Jul -  CD Discus Carnival

Fri 28 Jul  - CD Athletics Carnival

Fri 4 Aug  -  Milkiri Art Dance Visit

Wed 30 Aug - SSBI Concert Grafton

CANTEENCANTEEN
** TOMORROW ** 

Yr 6 students will provide a
FREE LUNCH FOR EVERYONE!




Reports
Semester 1 school reports will be sent
home tomorrow. Please contact the
school if you would like to discuss the
reports with your child's teacher.

Small Schools, Big Impact
A note was sent home earlier this week
about the Small Schools, Big Impact
concert, asking for families to return the
note indicating if they will be attending.
We have had a great response so far
with only a few notes yet to be
returned. Every child has an important
part in the choreographed dance, and it
would be wonderful for them all to
perform on the night. If there any
concerns, questions or transport issues,
please contact the school

Louise Hankinson - Principal



Dear Families and Guardians,
The Department of Education has selected a successful provider, TheirCare, for the
provision of before and after school care services for our school, as a part of a groups
of schools in the Clarence Valley area. Please note that our school will only have after
school care to begin with.
This is exciting news for our school community! The Department will advise of exact
commencement dates as soon as the operator service approval is finalised.
You can find more information about TheirCare on their website:
https://theircare.com.au/. In addition, if you know anyone who may be interested in a
role with TheirCare, you can visit: https://theircare.com.au/careers/.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school, or the Before and 
After School Care Program team at the Department of Education by Phone: 1300
244 145 or Email at: BASCReform@det.nsw.edu.au.
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